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Employee Birthdays

Peggy Drake 6/1
Allene Linville 6/4

Nancy Gatlin 6/5
Janice Koropey 6/8
Pat Manning 6/13

Tom Gray 6/15
David Todd 6/30

Austin Fay 6/2
Sabine Hogan 6/6

Michelle Jones 6/17
Dawn Rogers 6/25

Dear Arcadia Residents, Family & Friends, 

It is my sincere wishes that this letter finds you all well and in good
spirits. I cannot believe we are almost halfway through 2025. Time
flies by when you are having fun and surrounded by amazing people.

June is National Dairy Month. National Dairy Month is a great way to
start the summer off with some nutrient rich dairy foods. Ice cream,
cheese, and frozen yogurt to name just a few. Keep an eye out for
our fundraiser happening on June 20th as we celebrate the longest
day of the year. We have a full calendar this month and I hope that
everyone takes advantage of it and participates. 

This year we will partner with locally owned and operated Grant
Farms to be able to provide you with fresh fruits and vegetables as
soon as they come into season. June is the perfect month to really
enjoy some of our fabulous outdoor spaces. 

Please remember to nominate your favorite staff for the Arcadia
Ambassador Program as June closes out the second quarter of the
year.

Wonder what it would be like to live in a world where it was always June?
L.M. Montgomery. 

Thanks, Candie Gray, Executive Director



Mothers Day

Longest Day of the Year
Bake Sale 

Join Us for Our Annual Bake Sale on the Longest Day of the Year!
🗓 Date: June 20th

📍 Location: Arcadia Front Porch
⏰ Time: 10am-2pm

We’re excited to host our Annual Bake Sale on June 20th — the Longest
Day of the Year — in support of the Alzheimer’s Association. Every

delicious treat you purchase helps us raise awareness and funds for
Alzheimer's care, support, and research.

✨ All proceeds go directly to the Alzheimer’s Association.
Let’s make a difference, one sweet bite at a time!



Joan Creek

One Sunday morning in a two-story house on the corner of
Broadway and Highstreet a baby girl was born. I had a half-
sister that was all the children that my parents had. My dad
worked for 5 cents an hour. When I was eight years old, we
moved into the country. My great grandfather had a farm and
needed our help. So, we moved there to help him. Later my
dad built a mill where farmers could get feed ground for their
animals.

I married very young. Had my family young. We had two girls
and a boy. We moved around quite a lot as my husband was a
meat salesman. The company would send him somewhere else
to open a new territory.

In 1960 we came back to Ky. My husband and I started a
Construction Company . I-65 cut our farm in half, that would
get us in the business. He had a heart attack in 1988 and
passed away. I was single for twenty-one years and met Owen
Sims. We married in 2009. We were married for about 6 years
before he died. 

I came to Arcadia in 2019 and have been very happy here.
Made a lot of new friends. The staff all are good to you, and we
have lots of activities and good times.

Resident Spotlight



Your Team More information 

Candie Gray
Executive Director 
cgray@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kayla Clark Diver
Business Office Director 
kclark@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kathy Green 
Concierge 
kgreen@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Paige Oakes 
Director of Community Relations 
poakes@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Stephanie Haley
Director of Culinary Services 
shaley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Luke Gormley
Director of Life Engagement  
lgormley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Glenda Flener 
Director of Life Engagement- Open
Arms 
gflener@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Mike Nerland 
Director of Maintenance  
mnerland@arcaidabowlinggreen.com

Kelly Kelly
Director of  Resident Care and
Wellness 
kkelly@arcadiabowlinggreen.com


